
Statement of Interest to volunteer in the At-Large New gTLD WG
Eduardo Diaz

ISOC-Puerto Rico
NARALO/ALAC Member

I am an Electrical Engineer with more than 30 years of experience  in 
Telecommunications  and Information Systems. Currently, I am the President of 
my own company - D Consulting Group, Inc. - which consist of only one 
employee (me). I provide consulting services mostly related to the area of 
Information Systems Engineering. Also, I design and develop web applications 
for several clients.

I do not have any financial ownership or senior management/leadership
interest in registries, registrars or other firms that are interested
parties in ICANN policy or any entity with which ICANN has a
transaction, contract, or other arrangement.

I do not have any type of commercial or non-commercial interest in ICANN
GNSO policy development processes and outcomes.  Also, I do not have  any 
arrangements/agreements between me and any other group, constituency or 
person(s) regarding your nomination/selection as a work team member.  

I am interesting in working in the At-Large gTLD RG because I can apply my 
analytical skills to the subject, understand that the final outcome (if any) will have 
an effect on anybody that uses the Internet and also because I want to get more 
experience/knowledge in the ICANN bottom-up consensus driven policy 
environment.


